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& Llop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

} 4 2nd November,1920,
‘Y %
Dear Sirs,
B. I um in receipt of Mr.Butler's letter of the 9th

ultimo respecting the Diesel ingines mude by Messrs.Purmeister

& Wain which are now being fitted in the "WILLIAM PENNY. The

Firet Botry Report on these engines does not appear to have been
received at this Cffice, and I have telegraphed to the Copenhager
Surveyors to forward a copy of the Report direet to you.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours fuithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

PHILADELPHIA.
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